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Annual Meeting of the Green Section January 4 and 5, 1924 
The annual meeting of the Green Section was held at Hotel Astor, New 

York City, with sessions in the morning and afternoon of January 4 and a 
morning session January 5. Mr. Findlay S. Douglas, President of the 
Metropolitan Golf Association, presided. The attendance at each session 
was over 200. Great interest and much enthusiasm were displayed. An 
elaborate luncheon was served January 4. Mr. P . D. Maxwell, of the 
Dornick Hill Country Club, Ardmore, Oklahoma, was elected to a vacancy 
on the Green Committee of the United States Golf Association. The officers 
of the Committee for 1923, and also its executive committee, were re­
elected for the year 1924. The following addresses were delivered at 
the sessions: 

Opening Address. President J. Frederic Byers, United States Golf 
Association. 

The Vegetative Planting of Putting Greens. Illustrated with colored 
lantern slides. Prof. Lyman Carrier, Green Committee, United States Golf 
Association. 

Drainage. "Wendell P . Miller, Agricultural Engineering Department, 
Ohio State University. 

Watering the Fairways. William F . Brooks, Minikahda Club, Min­
neapolis. 

The Soil Foundation of a Putting Green. Frank B . Barrett , Holly­
wood Golf Club. 

The Experiences of a Green-Committee Chairman. H. Kendall Read, 
Country Club of Atlantic City. 

The Japanese Beetle. B. R. Leach, United States Department of Agri­
culture, Riverton, N. J . 

The Brown-Patch Disease. R. A, Oakley, Vice-Chairman, Green Com­
mittee, United States Golf Association. 

Preventing the Seeding of Crab Grass. Robert Scott, Baltimore 
Country Club. 

Bermuda Grass and Its Strains. P . D. Maxwell, Dornick Hills Coun­
t ry Club, Ardmore, Okla. 

The Chicago Green Section and Its Work. Leonard Macomber, Active 
Chairman, Green Section, Chicago District Golf Association. 

How the Green Section Helps the Golf Clubs. George Low, Baltusrol 
Golf Club, 

The Green Section; Its Needs and I ts Opportunities. C. V. Piper, 
Chairman, Green Committee, United States Golf Association. 

We are able to publish a few of these addresses in this number of T H E 
BULLETIN ; the remainder will appear in early issues. 

The Green Section is greatly indebted to President Wynant D. Vander-
pool and Executive Secretary T. J . McMahon, of the United States Golf 
Association, and to Messrs. Findlay S. Douglas and Frank B. Barrett , of 
the Metropolitan Golf Association, for their spendid work in making the 
meetings so great a success. 

Does your greenkeeper get The Bulletin? If not, see that his name is on 
the mailing list. He is the man who needs assistance. Any member club may 
obtain any number of additional subscriptions for The Bulletin, for use in con­
nection with the work of its own club only, for $2 per year. 


